members of the Design Review Board and to the general
public that the Design Review Board meeting scheduled for
CITY OF Friday, February 9, 2024, has been rescheduled.

TUCSON

‘ Pursuant to A.R.S. 8 38-431.02, notice is hereby given to the
F |

2024
DESIGN REVIEW BOARD

Friday, February 9, 2024

MEETING RESCHEDULED TO FRIDAY, FEBRUARY 16, 2024

The regularly scheduled Design Review Board virtual meeting on February 9, 2024 at
7:30 A.M. has been rescheduled, since no quorum was going to be reached.
The next meeting is scheduled for Friday, February 16, 2024 at 7:30 AM, to allow
projects move forward and meet deadlines.




